
 

21 August 2024        File Ref: OIA 49239 

 
Tēnā koe    
 
Official Information Act request  
 
Thank you for your information request dated 25 July 2024. Your request has been 
considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). Your questions 
and our responses are set out below:   
 

“In accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 – I request the following 
information: 
• What advice, memos, reports and briefings, if any, has the Associate Minister 

for Māori Development received from Te Puni Kokiri from 1 December 2023 to 
25 July 2024?” 

 
The current Government does not have an Associate Minister for Māori Development 
portfolio. In accordance with the Act, this part of your request is refused under section 
18(e) as the information requested does not exist.  
 

• “What advice, memos, reports, and briefings, if any, has the Minister for Māori 
Development received from Te Puni Kokiri from 1 December 2023 to 25 July 
2024?” 

 
Te Puni Kōkiri publishes monthly lists of advice to the Minister for Māori Development on 
our website at:  
www.tpk.govt.nz/en/mo-te-puni-kokiri/our-people/ministers/list-of-advice-received-by-the-
minister-for-maori-development  

 
The July list of advice will be published shortly.  
 
As the information requested is publicly available or soon to be made publicly available, 
this part of your request is refused in accordance with section 18(d) of the Act.  
 

• “What advice, memos, reports, and briefings, if any, has the Minister for Whānau 
Ora received from Te Puni Kokiri from 1 December 2023 to 25 July 2024” 

 
Te Puni Kōkiri publishes monthly lists of advice to the Minister for Whānau Ora on our 
website at:  
www.tpk.govt.nz/en/mo-te-puni-kokiri/our-people/ministers/list-of-advice-received-by-the-
minister-for-whanau-ora  
 
The July list of advice will be published shortly.  
 



 
 

As the information requested is publicly available or soon to be made publicly available, 
this part of your request is refused in accordance with section 18(d) of the Act. 

 
• “Why hasn’t the advice received by the Associate Minister for Māori 

Development, from Te Puni Kokiri not been updated online since 18 December 
2023?” 

 
Please refer to our response to your first question.  
 

• “Why hasn’t the advice received by the Minister for Māori Development, from Te 
Puni Kokiri not been updated online since 18 December 2023?” 

 
We can confirm that the lists of advice from 18 December 2023 to the Minister for Māori 
Development are now published on our website. Please refer to our response to your 
second question.  

 
• “Why hasn’t the advice received by the Minister for Whānau Ora, from Te Puni 

Kokiri not been updated online since 18 December 2023?” 
 

Where information is withheld, I request the title and date of that document and 
full reasons for the information being withheld under the Act.” 

 
We can confirm that the lists of advice from 18 December 2023 to the Minister for Whānau 
Ora are now published on our website. Please refer to our response to your third question.  
 
I trust my response satisfies your request. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Te Puni Kōkiri publishes some of its OIA responses on its website, after 
the response is sent to the requester. The responses published are those that are 
considered to have a high level of public interest. We will not publish your name, address 
or contact details.  
  
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this decision, please 
feel free to contact us at oia@tpk.govt.nz. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Hugh McAslan 
Hautū, Te Puni Tapatahi | Deputy Secretary, Governance  
  
 
  




